
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PLAN TO BE AT THE  
SEMINAR & BANQUET  

TO ENJOY SHARING OF INFORMATION, 
FOUNDATION UPDATES, GOOD FOOD, GOOD 

FELLOWSHIP AND A GOOD TIME 
LEAD THE WAY TO A BETTER FUTURE 

 
Foundation Seminar – This will be The Best Ever Seminar 

              Here is the Agenda 
Saturday, 16 September 2006   

                                                                North Stafford High School, Stafford, VA                    Location change 
Directions at end of agenda 

9:00 a.m. Registration and Fellowship; spouses register for tours   Main Cafeteria 
    Coffee        North Stafford Interact Club 

9:45 a.m. Opening Plenary Session       Auditorium   
   Welcome                     DG Burt Lamkin 
   Pledge of Allegiance             FC Dick Bowes 
   Why Are We Here?              AG Ron Marion 
   Introduction of Speakers              AG Ron Marion 

. Foundation Review                GA Sandy Duckworth 
   Follow the Money                GA Sandy Duckworth  
   “You Are the World”                     PDG Vinnie Kudva  

11:05 a.m.   BREAK    SPOUSES LEAVE FOR THEIR TOURS 

11:20 a.m. Second Plenary Session       AG Ron Marion 
   Rotary Centers & World Peace Fellowships                      PDG Carol Allen 

“Why I Became a Peace Scholar”                            Scholar Martin Kunik                 
Rotary Foundation & D7610 Successes 05-06                      AFC Brian King 
The Paperwork That Gets It Done                        AFC Brian King 
Panel – Getting it Done with Club Foundation Chairs                      AGC Roy Strohl 

 Panel:  Jim Gates, Reston; Pam Danner, McLean;  
                           John Chapman, Dulles; Jake Jacobson, Leesburg       
  

12:45 p.m.  LUNCH - North Stafford Interact Club     Cafeteria 
 

  1:45 p.m. Third Plenary Session       AG Ron Marion 
   PolioPlus, PolioPlus Partners & NID     PDG George Atwell 

GSE Team Member – How, Why, Career Impact & Commitments  Rotarian Clint Hopkins 

2:30 p.m.   BREAK 
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2:45 p.m. Fourth Plenary Session       AG Ron Marion 
Overview of Grants       GC Vance Zavela 

   Model Volunteer Service Grant      VSGC Janet Brown 
   Panel: Ray Petniunas & John Reiter, Alexandria  

Model Matching Grant        MGC George Layne 
   Model District Simplified Grant       DSGC SuYong Min 
   Panel: Lois Wilson, McLean  
   Panel Discussion  & Questions        GC Vance Zavela 

3:45 p.m. Questions & Answer Session      AG Ron Marion 
   Completion of Evaluation Forms 

4:00 p.m. Adjourn to Foundation Reception & Banquet    Fredericksburg Country Club 
       

5:15 p.m. Banquet Reception        Ballroom, Fredericksburg CC 

6:15 p.m. Dinner         Ballroom, Fredericksburg CC 
   Key Note Speaker        Dr. Hardeep Sandhu  

Medical Epidemiologist                       
Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention     
 

DIRECTIONS TO NORTH STAFFORD HIGH:  Take Interstate 95 either north or south from your respective 
locations to exit 143B; proceed west on Garrisonville Road (Rte 610) approximately 3.4 miles TO 839 
Garrisonville Road; the school will be visible. 
 

 
Foundation Banquet – This will be the Best Ever 

Here is the Program 
Foundation Banquet 

Saturday, September 16, 2006 
Fredericksburg Country Club 

Reception – 5:30 PM  Banquet 6:15 PM 
Directions to Country Club at end of Program 

 
Welcome     DG Burt Lamkin 

   Introductions 
Pledge of Allegiance    DGN Chuck Davidson 
Invocation     DGE Travis White 
Dinner 
Introduction of Keynote Speaker  Carole Green 
“Conquering Polio”    Hardeep Sandhu, MD 
2005-06 Presentations:   PDG John McKone with 

   Major Donors    DG Burt Lamkin & 
   Bequest Society Member  PDG Vinnie Kudva 
   Paul Harris Society Members  AG Ron Marion 
   Foundation District Service Awards PDG Carol Allen 
   100% Sustaining Member Clubs 
   Top 3 per capita Clubs   
   Top 3 Clubs in Total Giving 
   $100+ per capita Clubs 

Closing Remarks    DG Burt Lamkin 
Closing Song “Let There Be Peace on Earth”     Carole Green 

 
PLAN TO BE THERE  

TO ENJOY GOOD FOOD, GOOD FELLOWSHIP AND A GOOD TIME 
EVERY ATTENDEE WILL RECEIVE A SPECIAL GIFT 

 



Directions to Country Club:  I-95 South to VA-3 East towards Fredericksburg (Exit 130A).  Do NOT turn right onto 
VA-3 Business towards Fredericksburg, but rather stay in right lane on VA-3 Bypass at traffic light where road widens – Go 
through two more lights, Take a right merge onto US-17 / VA-2 south towards Tappahannock-Bowling Green.  Go several 
miles – there will be a blue & white GM POWERTRAIN sign on your  right ---- 

ONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING “STAR” CLUBS WHO HAD PER CAPITA 
GIVING TO THE FOUNDATION ANNUAL FUND OF $100+ C 

 EACH WILL RECEIVE A SPECIAL RECOGNITION AT THE FOUNDATION BANQUET 
 

 
 
                                           CLUB  PER CAPITA  

Alexandria  $       165.26   
 Bailey's  $       215.80   
 Bull Run  $       234.00  
 

Burke  $       195.45   
 Caroline  $       290.72   
 Charlottesville  $       170.59   

Crystal City  $       190.59   
 

Dulles  $       222.50   
 Gainesville  $       111.90   

Gloucester Point  $       151.16   
 

Lake Ridge  $       204.28   
 Leesburg  $       221.70   

Leesburg Day   $       228.91  
 

McLean  $       231.70   
 Mt Vernon  $       109.47   
 Orange  $       100.00  
 

Rappahannock  $       326.17   
 Reston  $       137.50   
 Rosslyn  $       256.25   

Springfield  $       373.75   
 

Stafford  $       315.43   
 Tyson's  $       116.41   

Vienna  $       257.50   
 

Warrenton  $       154.71   
 West Point  $       163.16   
 Woodbridge  $       174.00  
 

District 7610  $       130.41   
 
 



upport the Permanent Fund.  This month’s Rotary Foundation 
Thought is about the Permanent Fund. The Permanent Fund ensures The 

Rotary Foundation's ability to meet the urgent needs of the future through an 
endowment. An endowed contribution is a gift that the Foundation holds in 
perpetuity. The gift is invested, and only a portion of its investment return is used for 
purposes specified by the donor. To guard against inflation, the remaining investment 
return is added to the principal. The goal is to ensure that the principal maintains its 
real value over time. Thus, gifts to the Permanent Fund will grow and continue to 
support The Rotary Foundation for years to come.  

S 

One of the many ways to support The Rotary Foundation is by including it in your estate plans. Many other 
Rotarians have, enabling our Permanent Fund to grow and providing long-term stability for Foundation programs. 
Arch C. Klumph, who conceived the idea of our Foundation in 1917, said it best: “We should look at the 
Foundation as being not something of today or tomorrow, but think of it in terms of the years and generations to 
come. Rotary is a movement for the centuries.”  Our investment in time, talent, and financial resources is an 
investment in making the world a safer and healthier place for our children and our grandchildren.  

Support the Permanent Fund. You may become a Benefactor to The Rotary Foundation by making the Permanent 
Fund a beneficiary in your estate plans or by making an outright gift of $1,000 or more to the Permanent Fund. 
Simply notify the Foundation, in writing, of your bequest. The form for this notification is available online 
athttp://www.rotary.org/foundation/development/recognition/benefactors.html

 
“Each club is a link in the great chain of Rotary. When one club does a service for its community, every club glows 
with the reflected radiance.”  Chesley R Perry 1957 (extract from ‘The Rotary Life of Chesley Reynolds Perry’ 
©ROTARY/One Foundation 2006) 
 

otary Foundation Alumni – An Invaluable Reserve.  About 100,500 
people have participated directly in the Foundation’s programs. Of these Foundation 

alumni, 37,500 are former Ambassadorial Scholars (this figure includes some 180 Rotary World 
Peace Fellows), approximately 58,000 participated in Group Study Exchange (GSE), and close to 
5,000 served as volunteers. The grand total includes approximately 15,700 Rotarians who 
participated as GSE team leaders, Rotary Volunteers, and the like who have become Rotarians. 
While we don’t have accurate statistics, we estimate that only 3 to 4 percent of non-Rotarian 
alumni have joined Rotary. That’s really unbelievable!        

 R

The cause of this significant flaw is sponsoring clubs and districts that do not follow through on the Foundation’s 
generosity. Our alumni are part of the family of Rotary. RI President Bill Boyd has included in this year’s 
Presidential Citation the challenge to invite at least one Rotary Foundation alumnus or alumna to join your club — 
an on-target decision and an example to be followed.  

Ignoring our alumni is comparable to leaving the ripened crops in our carefully tended fields unharvested. We have 
invested time and money to help them get ahead in life and advance in their occupations. 

Therefore, I urge you all to tap this great untapped reserve. 

Sincerely, Luis Vicente Giay  
Trustee Chair, The Rotary Foundation, 2006-07  

Questions or information that you would like to see in this newsletter, contact 
Foundation Chair, Sandy Duckworth –     
sandraduckworth@direcway.com  or call 540-361-1680        

http://www.rotary.org/foundation/development/recognition/benefactors.html
mailto:sandraduckworth@direcway.com

